
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of the CANCELATION of the Meeting of the 
Greenwich Board of Education Policy Governance Committee, to be held on 
Thursday, May 28, 2020 at 9:00 a.m., at the Havemeyer Building, 290 
Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, CT.  This meeting will be rescheduled as a 
virtual meeting at the same date and time as permitted by Executive Order 
7b (March 14, 2020). 

 

 
____________________ 
Kathleen Stowe 
Policy Governance Committee Chair 
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